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Blue Line Improvements – South of Wardlow Station
As part of the $1.2 Billion Blue Line Upgrades project, the Metro Blue Line will experience a series of weekend closures affecting all stations south of Wardlow Station from Friday, November 14, 2014 through Sunday, November 16, 2014. Subsequent closures are also scheduled for Friday, November 21, 2014 through Sunday, November 23, 2014 and from Friday, December 5, 2014 through Sunday, December 7, 2014. Customers will be able to ride free bus shuttles from Wardlow Station to the six stations to the south at no charge. Shuttles will run at the same service levels and during the same hours as the Metro Blue Line. At Wardlow Station, regular train service will continue north to Los Angeles. For the complete service alert as posted on The Source, please click here. 
Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice
Roadway Improvements
As part of construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line work crews will implement street and lane closures of Barrington Avenue between Olympic Boulevard and Tenessee Avenue. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Closures are scheduled to occur from 9:00 a.m. on Friday, November 14, 2014 through 6:00 a.m. on Monday, November 17, 2014 and from 9:00 a.m. on Friday, November 21, 2014 through 6:00 a.m. on Monday, November 24, 2014. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 
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